
 

 Just a few reminders:  

 Please provide a 

jacket labeled with 

your child’s name 

for going outside 

and on walks for 

cooler weather.  

 Wipe donations are 

always appreciated 

 Be sure to check 

your child’s folder 

daily for important 

information (folders 

are located on the 

wall in the infant 

foyer) 

God Bless! 

Ms. Jan, Ms. Wanita, 

Ms. Ashley, Ms. Dean-

na, Ms. Jessica, Ms. 

Jessa, Ms. Jess Crowd-

er, and Ms. Grace 

Harvest-time! Nature is 

changing around us: a 

beautiful display of 

God’s handiwork. Just 

as the fall crops are 

ready for harvest, so are 

God’s promises for our 

lives. As we take notice 

of the beauty of this 

harvest season, may we 

also let God do a beau-

tiful display of His work 

in our lives.  Let us al-

low Him to take us into 

a new season, claiming 

His promises and reap-

ing the harvest from His 

goodness. 

October is “fire safety” 

month.  It is important 

to teach our children 

about safety even at 

this early age.  We will 

be practicing fire drills.  

Smokey  the Bear will be 

making a visit to the 

children at the center 

on October 9th at 10 

am.  Also, the local fire 

department will be 

bringing their fire 

trucks and firemen by 

to talk to the children 

about fire safety.    

    

Infant Class 6 weeks-12 months 

Toddler Class 12 months-23 months 

Fall is here!  We are so 

excited to bring fall into 

the classroom! We will 

be talking about the 

sounds, sights, and 

smells of fall! Our fall 

party will be on Thurs-

day, October 30th at 10 

am.  Sign up sheets will 

be posted soon!   

We will be talking about 

fire safety this month.  

Practicing fire drills al-

lows the children to 

hear the sound of the 

alarm and learn how to 

exit when the alarm 

sounds.  Smokey the 

Bear will be visiting on 

Thursday, October 9th 

at 10 am.  The local fire 

department will also be 

making an appearance 

this month to discuss 

fire safety with the chil-

dren.   

Please remember to 

send a jacket with your 

child as weather per-

mits we will still go out-

side.  Wipe donations 

are always greatly ap-

preciated! 

Happy Harvest!  

Ms. Mary, Ms. Katie K., 

Ms. Jamie, Ms. Kelly, 

Ms. Kathy, Ms. Katie B., 

Ms. Treisha, Ms. Sum-

mer, Ms. Beth Ann, and 

Ms. Destany 
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Dates to remember: 

 October 4th TVCS 

Homecoming Parade 

 October 9th       

Smokey the Bear  

 October 21st  Special 

Young Living Classes 

 October 30th          

Harvest Party   
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Train a child 

in the way he 

should go and 

when he is old 

he will not 

turn from it.  

Proverbs 22:6 

Parent Reminder:  

Please notify the main 

office of any schedule 

changes in your child’s 

scheduled weekly commit-

ment.  The main office 

hours are 8am-5pm.   


